
04/02/2020 

MS Danielle Grumont 
11 Kinka RD 
Duffys Forest NSW 2084 
Danielle.Grumont@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I believe the current size of the development already affects the surrounding bush land; flora 
and fauna. With the amount of bush land decreasing on the northern beaches I believe we 
need to stop increasing the building footprint and working towards sustaining what we have 
left. I strongly oppose to increasing the size of this development for the purposes of making 
more money and not because it is actually required. 

Sent: 4/02/2020 10:22:24 PM
Subject: Online Submission


